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28/3/23 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Ibrox Primary School and Nursery, 

Welcome to the 2nd March Newsletter. Please remember to look at our App regularly as that is where 

we also share information.  

Children and staff - thank you all very much for all your hard work throughout this term. It’s been a busy 

one so you all deserve a well earned rest this holiday. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish all our families and friends an enjoyable spring holiday. I 

look forward to seeing you all again on Monday17th April. 

As always, thanks for your continued support. 

Fiona Young    Head Teacher  

Spring Holiday 

31/3/23 - School & Nursery closes at 2.30pm for the 

Spring holiday 

17/4/23 - School & Nursery reopen for Term 4 

Ramadan Mubarak! 
To everyone celebrating we wish you a 
happy Ramadan and Eid al-Fitr ahead! 

Building / Playground Updates 

The Primary 4 classroom has unfortunately 

been out of use for over a week due to a 

serious leak. This has been investigated 

and we hope the required repairs will be 

carried out soon. 

 

We have been in touch with the building        

maintenance team to arrange for the 

wooden structure in the playground to be 

removed. We hope this will happen soon. 

 

Finally, you might have noticed the Willow 

Fence being created by Ms Whitehead, Cat 

(Propogate) and Cat (parent). This will 

offer a quiet area for  children within  the 

playground as well as allow the planters to 

be separated from the main playground to 

offer a secluded “growing” area. Thanks to 

all for this work. It’s much appreciated. 
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Easter fun day - Friday 31st March 

The jlt are organising a fun filled day to end the term.  

Children can come to school in their own clothes.  

 

The children will take part in easter craft activities, bingo/
bunny drive & a scavenger hunt. The day will finish with a 

spring sing-a-long & the easter  raffle organised by the       
fundraising committee & mrs mackinnon. 

 

Fundraising  

easter raffle tickets will be on sale until Friday  
morning - 20p a ticket or a pound a strip 

 

Nursery fundraiser - guess the sweets in the jar - 20p  

Thank you… 

Big thanks to our Parent Council for buying Easter Eggs for all the children in the 

nursery and the school. The     children are always over the moon when the “Easter Bunny” 

arrives. 

Thanks also to a kind P2 parent who bought an Easter  “free from” Chocolate treat for all 

the children in the class. 


